
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
 

 

 Flamingos 95.7%  Kingfishers 95.3% Jackdaws 94.1% Hummingbirds 95.3%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.1% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos 

 

Punctuality Award Winners 

 

Eleanor - Flamingos 

Theo - Kingfishers 

 Sirius - Jackdaws 

Mason - Hummingbirds 

 

Dojos for punctuality will be awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality. 

 

 

 

 

 

Afterschool Sports Clubs Please note that these will be recommencing in the Summer 

Term.  The lunchtime clubs will still be running. 

 

Parent Evening Bookings will open on 7th March.  This will take place in the school hall on   

from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche available, but afterschool club will 

still be running. 
 

 

World Book Day As part of the celebrations of World Book Day the children will be making 

a "Mad Hatter" hat in school, based on their favourite book or character, on Thursday 

2nd/Friday 3rd March. If you have any craft items, ie card, ribbon, craft paper etc which you 

could donate, please could you bring into the Office or hand to the class teacher. On the day, 

the children will have an opportunity to show off their wonderful creations and our Reading 

Ambassadors will be choosing some prize winners! 
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The children are welcome to dress up in celebration of World Book Day as a character from a 

book or come in non-uniform.  There is no need to purchase any special items. 

To continue our Alice and Wonderland theme, at lunchtime, we will be having a Mad Hatters 

Tea Party for the whole school. Please can you complete the order form on Parent Mail asap. 

Please note there will be no hot dinners or jacket potatoes on this day. 

At the end of the school day, our Reading Ambassadors will be holding a book sale to raise 

money to buy new Accelerated Reader books. If you have any books you would be willing to 

donate to the cause they would be incredibly grateful. Please can books be in good condition 

and age appropriate. Please come along and support them. 
 

School Uniform Policy  Parents are asked to ensure their children remove any make up and 

nail varnish before coming to school in the morning. 
 

Items of stationery Please note that KS2 children can bring in their own reasonably sized 

pencil case, but we do not allow permanent markers in school. For KS1 children they can bring in 

a small, soft pencil case. 
 

Diary Dates  
03.03.23 World Book Day  

09.03.23 Jackdaws Parent Lunch   

16.03.23 Hummingbirds Parent Lunch  

23.03.23 Kingfishers Parent Lunch  

28.03.23 and 29.03.23 Parents Evening  

 

 


